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August 1, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Benjamin Treistman 

PO Box 0162 

Bronx, NY 10470-0162 

 

Dear Mr. Treistman: 

 

Thank you for your letter of June 3, 1995 regarding your interest in the 

assassination of President John F. Kennedy and the work of the 

Assassination Records Review Board. Please by assured that the Review 

Board is committed to ensuring that a complete record of the assassination 

of President Kennedy is made available to the American public. 

 

Per your request, I am enclosing the Review Board's definition guidance on 

an "assassination record."  In addition, your name has been added to our 

mailing list to ensure that you are kept apprised of the Board's work. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your interest in the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 



 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosure 

 

 

 

    

                                                             

               
Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 

 

 


